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11th June 2024 
 
Wrap-around care   
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following our recent consultation regarding wrap-around care, I am writing to inform 
you of the changes to our breakfast and after-school club provision; with effect from 
September 2024.  
Having taken onboard the views from parents and carers, we are delighted to be 
able to offer extended hours, to help suit the needs of our families as per below:  
 
Breakfast Club 
Monday-Friday:  
7.30am-8.45am : £4 per child. 
 
Breakfast Club will run every day in term time from 7.30am until 8.45am. Children 
can enjoy a delicious breakfast (cereal, toast or fruit) before embarking upon their 
school day. Regardless of whether the children choose to eat breakfast or come for 
the full hour, the £4 charge is a flat rate. 
 
After-School Club 
Monday-Thursday: 
- 3.15pm until 4.15pm : £3.50 per child 
- 3.15pm until 5pm : £5.50 per child 
- 3.15pm until 5.45pm : £7 per child 
 
Fridays: Please note the latest time for collection on Fridays is 5pm. 
- 3.15pm until 4.15pm : £3.50 per child 
- 3.15pm until 5pm : £5.50 per child 
 
After-school club also includes a snack and a drink. 
 
I hope you can appreciate that we have kept these costs at a competitive rate and 
school do not make any profit on this provision. We will review the viability of this 
extended provision again in the Autumn 2 term, based on patterns of attendance. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sian Mitchell 
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